
  CLASSROOM NEWS 
 
Hello, 
As spring takes hold, we’re filled with renewed hope 
and enthusiasm. We’re excited to share that 11 eggs 
are on the verge of hatching, we are so excited to 
witness this.  
Our spring concert is shaping up and we are having so 
much fun practicing. 
The season’s revitalized and motivated, and we’re 
eager to embrace the possibilities that lie ahead. 
 
As we approach the final months of the school year, 
we’re excited to make the most of our time left. We 
encourage you to start thinking about your child’s 
summer plans. Our summer Enrichment program is a 
fantastic opportunity for growth and engagement. We 
invite you to explore this option and enroll your child. 
Currently enrollment numbers are low, and we risk 
having to cancel the program if we don’t see an 
increase in participation. We’re hopeful that together 
we can make this program a success. 
 
Looking ahead to the 2025/2026 school year we’re 
pleased to offer a program for 4-k students (morning) to 



ride the bus to our preschool. Students may bring lunch 
and enjoy it before the preschool hours start. Please 
note that you will have to sign a transportation form 
with the school. We also have morning and afternoon 
openings available. Please spread the word. 
We appreciate your support. 
 
Wishing you a Joyous Easter and hoping the Easter 
Bunny brings delight to your home. 
 
  
 
Lead Teacher, 
Ms. Angie Griffith 


